
Steve Thompson has been serving as the Willoughby-Eastlake Superintendent since 2011. 
Willoughby-Eastlake is Ohio’s 19th (out of 614) largest school district serving approximately 8,633 
students in six elementary schools, three middle schools, two high schools, two career academies 
and a special needs K-12 facility. He is responsible for the administration of a nearly $140 million 
budget and 1,035 employees. 
 
Steve has previous experience as a superintendent with the Chagrin Falls Schools and the West 
Liberty-Salam Schools as well as experience as a high school principal, assistant principal, 
athletic director and teacher.  
 
Steve is a former United States Marine and is a Doctoral Candidate, he holds a Masters of 
Education from the University of Toledo and Bachelors of Science degree from Heidelberg 
University.  


